
 Reading Newsletter 

Reading is incredibly important to us here at Brookside! The reading newsletter 

aims to help support reading at home, share book recommendations and keep you 

up to date with reading events. Below you will find useful tips for children and 

parents, we hope you find it useful in supporting reading with your child. 

Great news!  

The library has many new books for 

the children to choose from and take 

home to read. There are also lots of 

new fiction and non fiction titles too, 

in Brookside’s banded books.  

 

NEW Rocket Phonics Scheme  

We have recently invested in a new  
systematic, synthetic phonics programme 

called 'Rocket Phonics'.  This new     
resource has been written by phonics 
experts and will support us in teaching 
our pupils with their early reading and 
writing skills.   

Autumn 2022 

Miss Brown’s reading recommendation: 

“I would recommend The Magic             
Faraway tree by   
Enid Blyton!” 
 

 

 

 

 

“I loved this book as a little girl, I 
used to make up my own land that I 
thought would be at the top of the tree! 
I used to read it to my teddy and make 
sure he listened properly, ever the  
teacher!” 

Reading for pleasure 

At Brookside, we love reading! Reading 

for pleasure opens up new worlds for 

children. It gives them the opportunity 

to use their imagination to explore new 

ideas, visit new places and meet new 

characters. It helps them to understand 

their own identity, and gives them an 

insight into the world and the views of 

others.  

Attached you will find a range of 

Reading Tube Maps to help when    

selecting a new book to read. Why not 

have a go and see if you can get off 

at different stops? 

 

 



TOP TIPS FOR KIDS 



TIPS FOR PARENTS 


